
Caliente Chapter San Antonio (CCSA) - CALIENTE H.O.G. #2013 
  
Calientegram – December 15, 2024 
CALIENTE H.O.G. RIDE CALENDAR:  
Caliente H.O.G. sponsored rides are a Closed Event 
For all Rides, you are required to be there 15 minutes prior to KSU (Kick Stands Up) so that 
you can get signed in and aƩend the pre-ride briefing. 
GiŌ Wrapping – This is one of our biggest fundraisers of the year.  Please take a moment to 
sign up for at least 1 shiŌ.  To sign up either send me an email 
at secretary@calientehog.com or send me a text.  Thanks, Diane 
 
RIDES & EVENTS 
December 20, 2024 (Friday) – Wrapping at Caliente 12-6, then head to the LOH Sock 
Exchange This is an event for all members. 
12:00 - 3:00 – ___________, _____________, ___________ 
3:00 – 6:00 - ___________, ____________, ____________ 
  
December 20, 2024 (Friday) LOH Sock Exchange, 6:30 p.m. at the Frank and Lori’s house.  Bring 
an appeƟzer to share and BYOB.  The Socks should be a wearable pair of Christmas socks 
(parƟcipaƟon is not mandatory you can come and visit with your fellow HOG members).  Per 
Lori, this year we will keep it separate - girls will exchange with girls and guys will exchange 
with guys.  Stuff everything into 1 sock and don’t forget to give them the second sock as 
well.   Value $25 to include the socks.   
  
December 21, 2024 (Saturday)   
12-2:30     – ___________, _____________, ___________ 
2:30 – 5:00 - ___________, ____________, ____________ 
5:00 – 8:00 - ____________, ____________, ____________ 
  
December 22, 2024 (Sunday) –  
12-2:30     – Frank K., Lori, ___________ 
2:30 – 5:00 - ___________, ____________, ____________ 
5:00 – 8:00 - ____________, ____________, ___________ 
  
December 23, 2024 (Monday) –  
12-2:30     – Frank K., Lori, ___________ 
2:30 – 5:00 - ___________, ____________, ____________ 
5:00 – 8:00 – Kevin, ____________, ___________ 
  
December 24, 2024 (Tuesday) –  
9:00 - 11:00 – Diane, Terri, ___________ 
11:00 - 1:00 - Diane, Terri, ____________ 
1:00 - 3:00 - ____________, ____________, ____________ 
  



December 25, 2024 (Wednesday) – Ride – KSU 9:00, LRC Tony, SRC Mitch.  Ride to Corpus 
ChrisƟ for authenƟc Chinese Food. 
  
December 28, 2024 (Saturday) – Ride – KSU 9:00, LRC Tony, SRC Mitch.  Ride to Aransas Pass. 
  
January 1, 2024 (Thursday) – Blessing of the Bikes at Javelina, KSU 10:00 a.m.  
  
January 4, 2024 (Saturday) – MeeƟng/Social/Fundraiser, and Blessing of the Bikes at Caliente. 
       9:00 Road Captains MeeƟng 
          10:30 – MeeƟng/Social 
11:00 or so – Fundraiser and Blessing of the Bikes – please help with this event. 
  
January 12, 2024 (Sunday) – Ride – LRC F2, SRC Brad.  More details to come 
  
January 25, 2024 (Saturday) – Ride – LRC Tony, SRC Jack.  More details to come 
  
Odds and Ends 
  
Thank you for everyone’s help seƫng up the Christmas Party. We had a great Ɵme. The food 
was good and the fellowship was even beƩer. I’d like to wish everyone a Merry 
Christmas/Hanukkah and a Happy and safe New Year’s if I don’t see you.  
  
Again, thank you all for your support this past year.  I am looking forward to next year being 
even beƩer!  Here is a list of our 2025 Officers with a few posiƟons needing to confirm and/or 
fill.  
Director Lou N 
Asst director Bobbi B  
Secretary Diane P 
Treasurer Terri D 
Membership Katy N  
Webmaster Kevin S 
Photographer Warren C 
Safety officer Adrienne S 
Head road captain Brad H 
LOH Lori K 
  
We are sƟll in need of a volunteer or 2 to help with AcƟviƟes for the 2025 year.  Let us know if 
you are willing to help out with this posiƟon.    Lou Neuman 
  
Big thank you to Frank K, Brad and Sandra for transporƟng party supplies back and forth. 
Huge thank you to Frank, he spent his Sunday aŌernoon organizing our supply closet. It looks 
great, Frank. Now we need to label everything and keep it neat. Tony, Warren and I made a 
liƩle money wrapping today. We also had the opportunity to meet some people new to 
Harley ownership. New members? May be.  



If I don't see you beforehand I will take this opportunity to wish everyone a joyful Christmas 
and blessed New Year. Bobbi 
 
 Picture Time!  For those with pictures of rides, events, meeƟngs, etc., please feel free to 
email the Caliente Hog Webmaster at webmaster@calientehog.com. 
When sending in pictures, please specify the date and the event (for example, HOG ride to 
Luckenbach, or Caliente Harley Swap Meet). 
No children may be in the photo or background.  Be mindful of your surroundings.  Kevin 
 
-- 
Diane "Strapless" P. 
Secretary 
Caliente HOG Chapter #2013 
 


